

Dear Parent/Carer(s)

Wednesday 11th of December

In term 3 Primary 5 will have the opportunity to attend a coding club after school in the ICT suite. The children will be learning how to advance their coding skills using Scratch programming language. Children wishing to attend should already be confident when using Scratch.

Code club will take place on a Tuesday after school from 3.15pm-4.15pm in the ICT suite, starting on Tuesday the 7<sup>th</sup> of January with the last session on Tuesday the 4<sup>th</sup> of February, running a total of 5 sessions. On the last session at 3:45pm, one adult per child will be invited to join us for a sharing session where the children will be able to show you all of the skills they have been using over the 5 weeks.

As our club is usually very popular it is important that pupils return their permission slips to their class teacher by Wednesday the 18<sup>th</sup> of December. Children will be notified in advance by a letter if they have been successful. Please note if your child is successful and they attend after school care then you must inform them that your child will be attending Code Club.

We are also requesting permission for your child to be photographed during their time at Code Club for the school website and Twitter; no names will be used only photographs.

Kind Regards

Miss Moir Class Teacher Hyndland Primary

Primary 5 Coding Club		
Pupil Name:	Class:	
I do/don't give permission for my child to be pl I do/don't give permission for my child to atter My child will be (please tick)		
Collected by a parent/quardian	Attending after school care	
Walking home	Other — please specify:	